
WORLD WIDE WEB EDITION: FEBRUARY 1996

NEWSLETTER OF THE SOUTHWEST FLORIDA PROJECT

INSTITUTE OF ARCHAEOLOGY AND PALEOENVIRONMENTAL STUDIES

UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA

PO Box 117800

Gainesville, FL 32611-7800 USA

 Pineland, a Gift of the Past to the Future

 Profile of Chuck Blanchard

 From the Project Director

 Good Questions!

 Marquardt Gives Inaugural Lectures

 UPDATE

 IN BRIEF

 Calusa Constituency

 Volunteers

 New Words, Old Songs: A Sneak Preview

CALUSA NEWS

Editor: William H. Marquardt, Project Director

Writers:

Claudine Payne

William Marquardt

Karen Walker

Merald Clark

Send questions or comments to Southwest Florida Project, Florida Museum of Natural History, University of Florida, Gainesville, Florida 32611-7800.

Internet (World Wide Web): http://www.flmnh.ufl.edu

Web editor: Sue Ellen Hunter. shunter@nervm.nerdc.ufl.edu

Created with HoTMetaL 2.0; best if viewed with Netscape Navigator.


